
From: Dara Lindenbaum
To: CELA
Cc: Erin Tibe
Subject: Re: MUR 7915
Date: Wednesday, September 8, 2021 12:53:57 PM

Thank you. Yes, we would like to request those additional 14 days so the response is due on
September 28th. Thank you again. 

Sent from my iPhone

On Sep 8, 2021, at 12:42 PM, CELA <CELA@fec.gov> wrote:

﻿
Hello Dara,
 
We currently have an extension request on file, the response is due on September
14th.  If you want this to be a second request for extension I can go off of that due date
and give you the additional week you are requesting. Please let me know, you can
actually have up to 14 additional days from that date if you need it. Please let me know.
 
 
Best regards,
 
Christal Dennis
Complaints Examination and
Legal Administration
(202) 694-1519
 
 

From: Dara Lindenbaum <lindenbaum@sandlerreiff.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, September 7, 2021 1:41 PM
To: CELA <CELA@fec.gov>
Cc: Erin Tibe <tibe@sandlerreiff.com>
Subject: RE: MUR 7915
 
Hello,
 
Due to the extensive list of respondents we request an additional two weeks to submit

the response so that the response is due on September 21st. Please let me know if this
is possible.
 
Thank you.
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